
   

  

   

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

لسَّلامُ عَليَْكُم ورَحْمَةُ اِلله وَبرََكاتهُُ    ا  

In the name of Allah,the beneficient, themerciful  

 Vision  

To become the leading school of choice within Qatar, producing responsible and 

productive citizens for the betterment of society as a whole. 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 

 Class Assembly 

Thursdays is now the time for our youngsters to shine! Every Thursday, each class 

puts on a small performance in the soft-play auditorium. We believe this will 

improve their public skills, teach them group coordination and develop their 

confidence. 

Here is an update of the classes that have had their turns: 

KG 2A – 6th October 2016 

Surah Fateha, Surah Fajr, Wheels on the Bus, Twinkle 

Twinkle Little Star, and hadith – The Best of you is 

those who learn the Qur’an and teach it to others. 
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KG2B – 13th October 2016 

Surah Fajr, Arabic nasheed Bismillah, 

Incy Wincy Spider, and hadith on 

Spreading Salaam 

 

 

KG2C – 20th October 2016 

Surah Quraish, Arabic Nasheeds – Yadd al 

Jameel and Days of the Week 

 

 

 

 

KG1A – 27th October 2016 

Surah Ikhlaas, the Finger Family and the Arabic 

Alphabet 

 

 Teachers’ Appreciation Day – 6th 

October 2016 

After all the weeks of exclaiming “Good Job” “Well Done” and “Excellent” to the 

students, it was now time for our teachers to be given some much deserved 

praise. Children and parents sent in some lovely cards with encouraging words 

and other tokens of appreciation for our hardworking and caring teachers. The 

teachers also received a Thank You memento from the school. 



   

  

   

   

 

 Healthy Food Day – 13th October 

2016 

All students brought in some healthy snacks to 

share with their classmates. The importance of 

eating right was explained to our curious 

kindergarteners. We also had some Mums who 

very sweetly stepped in to prepare some healthy 

dishes with the help of the kids. 

 

 Red & Green Day – 16th October 2016 

The Al Madina students were very excited to bring in various articles and toys of a 

specific colour – Red for KG1 and Green 

for KG2.  

There were apples and veggies, reptiles 

and firetrucks galore, and our little 

Picassos painted lovely pictures in red and 

green. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

  

   

   

  Our Website gets a Facelift  

Do remember to check out the New Look of our Kindergarten Website! It has lots 

of more information on who we are and what we do, our updated school policies, 

and needless to say, adorable pictures of our tiny scholars at work and play. 

Website: 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 In November 2016  

1. Fundraiser – Fun Day  

2. Color Day – Blue and Yellow 

 

 

Contact us:  

Landline +974 4444 2949     

Mobile    +974 3033 9887 

E-mail    info@almadina.qa  

Website www.almadina.qa 

Like us on Facebook   

 

 

www.almadina.qa 
 

http://www.almadina.qa/
http://www.almadina.qa/
https://www.facebook.com/almadinaqa/?ref=page_internal

